
Pam Morford serves as our contracted finance and grants manager for the
Kellin Foundation. Pam is from Pittsburgh, Pennsylvania where she was a CPA,
working in both public accounting and industry. She relocated to Greensboro
several years ago to be near her two daughters and grandchildren. In her
spare time, Pam volunteers as a program scheduler for her church’s radio
station. She enjoys spending time with her grandchildren, reading and
traveling. Pam is passionate about sighthound rescue, which is evidenced by
the greyhound and three whippets who share her home.


